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Dear Hopewell Community: 

 

The Pennsylvania Department of Education requires school districts to develop a 

Special Education Plan Report every three years. The Hopewell Area School 

District recently completed this with committee members that included: five 

special education teachers, three regular education teachers, three administrators, 

two community representatives, a school nurse, a school psychologist, a parent and 

a special education director. The results of this special education review process 

are now available for public review. 

 

These documents will be on display at Hopewell Area School District’s 

Administrative Offices (2354 Brodhead Road, Aliquippa, PA 15001) for public 

review and comment from Friday, March 16 through Friday, April 13, 2018. 

Please send your written comments to utchelll@hopewell.org or mail your written 

comments to Dr. Lynn Utchell, Director of Special Education at 2354 Brodhead 

Road, Aliquippa, PA 15001. The Hopewell Area School District Board of 

Directors will formally approve the district’s Special Education Plan Report at its 

regularly scheduled meeting on Monday, April 16, 2018. 

 

We welcome your comments and look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Dr. Lynn Utchell 

Director of Special Education 

Hopewell Area School District 

March 16, 2018 
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